
Annual General Meeting

Member Association

Everyone is welcome!

Friday, 6th October, 9am, Squirrel Club

The PTA plays a vital part in the school community and all
parents, as members of the PTA, are invited to support the
AGM. This is your chance to hear and see how the funds you
have helped to raise have been used for the benefit of the
children at our school.

Please email the PTA inbox at PTA@AECPS.org to let us know
you are attending the meeting and to register any
nominations for the 2023-2024 PTA committee.

Stay informed and get involved.


